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The Department of Inspections and Permits Temporarily 
Expands Third Party Certification Program 

Notice to Apply to Become Certified Third Party Inspector 

The Department of Inspection and Permits is temporarily expanding 
the Third Party Certification Program beyond footing, backfill and 
slab inspections. 

The Department is accepting applications to certify third party 
inspectors for all building and trade inspections, except emergency 
water sewer repair/gas which must be scheduled and completed by 
a county inspector (video inspections are available). 

Any and all inspection types listed in the attached guidance 
document can be completed by a county approved third party 
inspector. 

The expanded Third Party Certification Program will expire at the 
close of business on Friday, May 31, 2021, unless a notice to 
extend is issued by the Department.  Any third party inspection 
conducted after Friday, May 31, 2021 will not be accepted. Results 
must be sent to ipbpri@aacounty.org by midnight. 

To apply to be an approved third party inspector, see the 
instructions in the attached guidance document. 

For more information please email ipbpri@aacounty.org. 
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